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July 8,9
Right to Life-LIFESPAN
AMA and Suicide
In a disappointing vote on Monday June 11, at its annual meeting, the American Medical Association (AMA) voted to continue to review, not maintain, its long-standing opposition to physician-assisted suicide. This position seems terribly out of step in the wake of the the recent celebrity suicides and the public pleading to seek help if you are depressed or anxious.  Life is precious—let’s talk more about protecting it and less about taking it.  For more information, pleases call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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Holy See and WHO
On May 24 meeting of WHO, Archbishop Ivan Jurkovic read a statement from The Holy See regarding reproductive health.  In part the statement asserts that the Holy See does not consider abortion or abortion services to be a dimension of reproductive health or reproductive health care. It is  “contradictory” to advocate abortion as a human right when, in reality, “abortion denies the unborn child his or her most basic right—to life itself.” Archbishop Jurkovič concluded by quoting Pope Francis: “Human life is sacred and inviolable. Every civil right rests on the recognition of the first and fundamental right, that of life, which is not subordinate to any condition, be it quantitative, economic or, least of all, ideological.”  For more information please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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   Right to Life-LIFESPAN
PP Closes Clinic
It is perhaps a small victory but proof that the efforts of pro-life people are having a decided impact on the abortion industry when it was announced by
Operation Rescue that the Midtown Heath Center Planned Parenthood in Kansas City, Missouri, which began offering abortion drugs last September, has now halted abortions due to an inability to locate an abortionist for that facility. There is no anticipated date when abortions might resume.  Prayer and hard work are protecting babies and their moms in Kansas City.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 2480816-1546.
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Right to Life-LIFESPAN
Men and PP
According to the new Executive Vice President of Planned Parenthood, “Pro-life men are terrified of “women with power” and instead want to keep “women below them” (The Patriarchy is Wobbling), and use “regressive laws” to keep women “in their place” Men do this by sexually harassing women, referencing the scandal of NBC anchor Matt Lauer, and restricting their abortion access. For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
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